
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE March 4, 2025 

SUBJECT:  Review and Discussion of Municipal Code Section 2.24 - Planning 

Commission and Community Development Department 
  

Description Discussion and direction for any amendments to BCM 2.24. 

Background and Analysis:  

This item is being presented at the request of City Council. During the recruitment 

process of the Planning Commission vacancies, it was discovered that there is no 

criteria within the Beaumont Municipal Code (BMC) section 2.24 – Planning 

Commission and Community Development Department, that specifies that a Planning 

Commissioner be a Beaumont resident. For that reason, City Council asked that this 

item be brought back for discussion and direction.  

 

Attached is a redlined version of BMC 2.24 with recommendations of changes from City 

staff.  

Fiscal Impact: 

The estimated costs to prepare this item is $150.00. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Review and provide any additional amendments; and  

 

Direct staff to notice a Public Hearing for the first reading of amendments to BMC 2.24.  

Attachments: 

A. Redlines of BMC 2.24 
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